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Subject: pay increase

Body:

As a follow-up to Chet's question this morning, I am circulating an e-mail message that you all received last 

January. As you can see, you all got a cost-of-living increase as of the beginning of the year. This increase is not 

to be confused with the increases that were announced at the beginning of the summer. Although we are not 

obliged to follow the rest of the government on salary issues, we hope to be able to match any COLA that is 

put in effect next year.To: ALLcc: From: Tracy Shycoff/ARRBDate: 01/03/96 10:53:25 AMSubject: pay 

increaseBeginning with the next pay period (January 7), everyone will receive a 2.54% pay increase. This is the 

same increase as the rest of the federal government. The percentage includes a cost of living as well as a one-

time locality adjustment. Any changes to your benefits (HBI or TSP) that you made this past open season will 

also begin with the pay period on the 7th.If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.
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